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February 7, 2025

Mr. John W. Mason 
Director of Facilities, Planning and Capital Outlay 
Virginia Peninsula Community College 
99 Thomas Nelson Drive 
Hampton, VA 23666 
Transmitted electronically via masonj@vpcc.edu

RE: Final Third Phase Chesapeake Bay Total Maximum Daily Load (TMDL) Action Plan Review, 
Virginia Peninsula Community College, VAR040087 

Dear Mr. Mason: 

The Virginia Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has performed a review of Virginia Peninsula 
Community College’s final third phase Chesapeake Bay TMDL Action Plan (TMDL Action Plan), dated 
September 2024. This review evaluated the TMDL Action Plan for completeness, technical accuracy, and 
whether any further information was necessary to demonstrate that the 100% required reductions will be 
achieved by October 31, 2028, as specified in Part II.A. of the General Virginia Pollutant Discharge 
Elimination System Permit for Discharges of Stormwater from Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer 
Systems (MS4 General Permit).  

Based on this review, the TMDL Action Plan satisfied the requirements specified in Part II.A. of the MS4 
General Permit, and no further information is requested at this time.  Please continue to update the TMDL 
Action Plan as needed.  The review of the TMDL Action Plan is not meant to be a comprehensive review 
of the MS4 program or overall implementation of the Chesapeake Bay TMDL Special Condition in the 
MS4 General Permit. 

Thank you for your continued efforts in implementing the MS4 General Permit and the TMDL Action Plan. 
If we can be of any assistance, please contact me using the information below, or contact your Regional 
Office MS4 Coordinator.  
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Sincerely, 

David A. Taylor, State MS4 Compliance Coordinator 
Virginia Department of Environmental Quality 
(757) 705-8293 
David.a.taylor@deq.virginia.gov 
DEQ Central Office, Division of Water Permitting 
1111 E. Main Street, Suite 1400 
Richmond, VA 23219 
(804) 698-4000 

c: ECM 
Grace Holmes, Regional MS4 Coordinator, DEQ Tidewater Regional Office 
Shelley Bains, Capital Outlay Manager, VCCS 


